
Hi Alvin, 

This is what I sent to the"ForeverMissed" site:  

 

Posted by Lois Anderson on 29th March 2019 

I am deeply sorry to hear the news of the passing of our beloved Prof. Nketia. My sympathy 

to his family, his extended family, friends and scholars of music in Africa. 

I was a student in Prof. Nketia's first class at UCLA, and have been in touch over the years, 

most recently at the 

Second Symposium of the ICTM Study Group on African Musics: African Music Scholarship 

in the Twenty-first Century: Challenges and Directions 

August 9 – 12, 2018. It was wonderful to see him at this great gathering of scholars of music 

in Africa. 

 A  great scholar, a great composer, and a friend to all who had the privilege to meet him!  

May his soul rest in peace! 

 

Is this the SGAM site? 

 

Lois 


